To All the Staff & Students of Scoil Mhuire Caisleain Nua,

On behalf of St VDePaul and local families we thank you all for your
support with our St Vincent De Paul food collection again this year.
It is so appreciated by all the families locally, Christmas can be a
difficult and stressful time for some families whose circumstances
can change overnight, with your help and donations it makes

Christmas easier fo manage.

I would like o thank Linda for all her help with the gathering of the
food and preparing the Christmas bags for us it was a great help and

much appreciated. We wish you all a Peaceful and happy Christmas.
Every good wish for 2024.

Kind Regards

Margaret & Verona




